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Subject: The Commission’s strategy to end energy imports from Russia

The Commission initially announced that it would present its strategy to end energy imports 
from Russia on 26 February 2025, before postponing the presentation to March. However, it 
now appears that this strategy has been entirely removed from the Commission’s work 
programme.

This sudden disappearance is particularly concerning given recent media reports suggesting 
the possibility of discussions on restarting Nord Stream 2.

Given the strategic importance of reducing the EU’s dependence on Russian energy and of 
ensuring that our energy policy aligns with the Union’s geopolitical and security interests, I 
would like to request clarifications on the following points:

1. Can the Commission confirm whether it has abandoned the preparation of this strategy, 
and if so, for what reasons?

2. If the strategy is still in progress, what is the current timeline for its adoption, and what 
key measures will it propose?

3. What concrete actions is the Commission taking to prevent a reversal of the EU’s 
commitment to phasing out Russian energy imports?

The EU has made strong commitments to energy independence and diversification, and any 
delay or backtracking would have serious implications for our security and credibility. I urge 
the Commission to provide a clear response on this matter as a priority.
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